
Holy Spirit Catholic School HSA Meeting Minutes 

 

January 19, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Dr. Luciano, Jennifer Cabrey, Linda Keeney, Michelle Lavelle, Kim Warfield, Julie Maher, Betsy Newman, 

and Elizabeth Duetch were in attendance. 

 

 

Dr. Luciano opened the meeting with a prayer focused on the life of St. Fabian. 

 

Minutes from November 2015 meeting were reviewed.  One correction for the minutes: the raffle 

tickets are $10 each or 6 for $50. 

 

Treasurer’s Report was reviewed.  In addition to the ledger, raffle ticket & 5k Run expense/income were 

shown. 

 

Dr. Luciano handed out Common Core Curriculum Task Force Findings from the Bishop’s Office.  The 

diocese has not and will not adopt the Common Core State Standards.   The entire presentation is 

posted on the school’s web site.   

 

Dr. Luciano handed out the school’s monthly Income and Expense report.  Several line items were 

discussed.  So far, the school is doing well year-to-date. 

 

The schedule for Catholic Schools Week was reviewed.  Open house will be on Sunday, January 31.  

Linda Keeney and Jennifer McAnally have offered to help.  Pancake breakfast, Silly Sock Day, Pep Rally, 

and Volleyball game, and Spirit Stick will return this year.  A hot dog lunch fundraiser for the National 

Honor Society will be held on Thursday.  Holy Spirit has been asked to collect Canned Fruit for Catholic 

Charities this year. 

 

Annual orange raffle tickets have been given to families and bulk mailed to all registered parish 

members. 

 

5K Race for the 50th Anniversary has five Title sponsors so far.   Keep trying to recruit sponsors. 

 

The Church plans to have a parish-wide celebration for the 50th Anniversary on May 15th after the 11 am 

Mass from 12:00—5:00 PM. 

 


